Please could you complete and return this to the box in the corridor.
Did you and your child feel welcome in the preschool? YesNoNo
Comments
Were you given enough information about what your child was learning and the progress they were making?
YesNo
Comments for improvement
Was there a sufficient number of meetings over the period your child was at preschool? YesNoNo
If no, how often would you have liked them
Did the timing of the meetings suit you? YesNoNo
Comments
Was there enough information regarding the transition process and time to read/discuss the transition document with your child's key person? If you were unable to attend the meeting, did you feel happy with the alternative arrangements?
YesNoNo
Did you find staff helpful and supportive, especially in the event of a problem?
YesNo
Commonte

Did you find the key person system useful? YesNoNo
Comments
Information is provided in a variety of ways; letter; texts; emails; notice board information; website. Recently we have been trying to promote our website; writing blogs; song lyrics and copy letters. Which method do you find most useful/helpful
Please state
Any other comments you would like to add e.g. areas you would like us to cover
Would you be happy if we used some of the feedback in our welcome brochure/website?
YesNo
Child's name
Parent's/carer's signature
This form can be completed anonymously if you wish. Thank you for taking the time to complete.